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Dear Dr Al-Shahi Salman 
 
Many thanks for meeting with me last week and providing information about the work 
of the SIVMS project.  We are fully supportive of efforts made by the clinical 
community in establishing robust, well governed and ethical systems that allow and 
encourage regular review of patient care and outcomes and it would seem that the 
SIVMS is an example of this.  We would be most keen to be kept informed of your 
progress and receive any regular reports you make available.  We are also pleased 
that you are willing to potentially contribute to the work we are currently pursuing in 
relation to volume and outcomes of care and our project lead will be getting in touch 
with you with regard to this. 
 
Thank you once again for bringing the work of SIVMS to our attention and we look 
forward to hearing from you in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Lesley K Holdsworth 
Head of Health Services Research & Effectiveness 
NHS Quality Improvement Scotland 
50 West Nile Street 
Glasgow 
G1 2NP 
Tel: 0141 241 6319 
Mob: 07970080571 
  
 




